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Agenda Item 5          Application Ref. 20/00630/FUL 
 
Land to North of Shelton Boulevard, The South of Newport Lane and in between 
Festival Way and the A500 (Queensway), and Land at Grange Lane, Wolstanton 
 
Highways England, in response to a consultation from Stoke City Council, has indicated that 
following receipt of further information and revisions the proposed variations to the approved 
plans are not considered to have any direct implications for the A500 Wolstanton junction 
design.  The recommend approval of the variations subject to the re-imposition of all 
conditions that are still relevant. 
 
The RECOMMENDATION remain as set out in the main agenda report. 


